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NB-34

Item #34 New Appointment to the Long Beach Public Transportation Company
Board of Directors

My recommendation is to appoint Barbara Sullivan to the Long Beach Public
Transportation Company Board of Directors . Sullivan has a Bachelor of Science
and a Masters of Education from Tuskegee University . Sullivan consults for
Fortune 500 clients though her company Sullivan International, Inc . Her
expertise is organizational design and development, employee relations,
performance management and staff development . She has served on the Long
Beach Chamber Board of Directors .
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